[image: ]
REPORT OF THE AUS SOCIAL AFFAIRS - OCTOBER 30, 2019

Frosh
· Finishing touches on the Frosh budget. Intend to have everything wrapped, done, and accounts closed by the end of the semester.

Bar des Arts
· First BDA on October 24 at Le Coin was a huge success! We are invited back to continue for the year.
· Convinced EUS - our first BDA on campus and second BDA of the year will be October 31, 2019 in the McConnell Room!!! Happy Halloween. Preparing to run a perfect BDA this day so we can hopefully continue working with EUS.

EPIC
· Meeting regularly. Two events in November coming up, including our annual Stache Dash for Movember. 
· Currently in process of hiring staff members.

Other
· Communicating with the VP Academic and OSD to explore options for the AUS to help Arts students affected by the OSD’s decision to no longer compensate note-takers.
· Wrote final draft of part two of the Involvement Restriction Policy (interfaculty)
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